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Wednesday, 16 December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we break for the Christmas holidays, firstly, I want to thank each and everyone of you, for your 

vigilance and support to keep the children, staff, and community safe during this term.  We are one of 

only four schools in Tameside that have not been affected by Covid-19 and I hope and pray, that this  will 

continue in 2021.   

Whilst the build up to Christmas, has been different to the usual festive arrangements we are used to; we 

have continued to celebrate, with fun and safe activities.   

Tomorrow, you will be receiving a secure link, that will enable you to watch a performance by the 

children of, ‘Twas The Night Before Christmas’.  I hope this gives you as much pleasure watching, it as it 

did us. Our children are beautiful in this performance and it reflects the creative and inspirational pupils 

we have at Broadbottom. 

As you are aware, we will be operating on a partial closure for Red Class week commencing 4th January 

2021.  The rest of the school will be open as usual and we will look forward to welcoming everyone back 

on 5th January 2021.  We will be in touch with Red Class parents. if the works are completed before the 

end of the week, so that we can get children back to school as quickly as possible. 

Once again, I extend my apologies for the inconvenience this is causing families and thank you for your 

understanding. 

We are all hoping for a lighter and brighter year ahead, but whatever we face in the future, I am sure we 

will do it all together, in the same way we have been challenged this year. 

Wishing you all a very happy, safe Christmas and New Year. 

Very best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Marrow and the Broadbottom Staff Team. 
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